
 

February 13, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Jeff King, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 341-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator King: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 184 by Senate Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 184 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 184 states that, except for those judgments which have become void as of July 1, 

2015, no judgment for court costs, fees, fines or restitution shall be or become dormant for any 

purpose except as provided in the bill. 

 

 The Office of Judicial Administration states that SB 184 could affect revenues because it 

would avoid dormancy, which would allow the collection of current and future judgments.  

However, the precise fiscal effect is difficult to estimate until the Judicial Branch has had an 

opportunity to operate under the provisions of the bill.  Any fiscal effect associated with SB 184 

is not reflected in The FY 2016 Governor’s Budget Report. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Mary Rinehart, Judiciary  


